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DOWNING STREET

From the Private Secretary

SIR ROBERT ARMSTRONG

FALKLAND ISLANDS ECONOMIC STUDY, 1982

Would you please refer to my letter of 27 July to Brian Fall.

The Prime Minister would be grateful if you could arrange for
the members of OD(FAF) to receive copies of the Confidential version
of Lord Shackleton's report, with a view to preparing for a discussion
in September of the recommendations in the report. Mrs. Thatcher
would like you to stress to the Ministers concerned that it is of
great importance that the contents of the report should be very
carefully protected so that possible leaks to the press are entirely
avoided. The report may be circulated within departments to those
who need to know its contents in order to prepare their Ministers
for the discussion in September but should not be circulated more
widely than this.

Should you judge that departments not represented oOn OD(FAF)

need to receive the report, I suggest that you seek authority
separately to send it to them.

3 August 1982

CONFIDENTIAL
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